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	PLEASE WRITE IN AND STOP THIS LATEST TOTALLY INAPPROPRIATE DEVELOPMENT


27 The Mall BS8 4JG  (formerly the Mall Garage site)

	Application No: 09/04196/F
Proposal: Change of use of the ground floor unit from use class A1 (retail) 

to use class A1 (retail), A3 (restaurant and cafe) or A4 (Drinking establishments) or a combination thereof.


Applicant: Westmark Developments Limited

· CHIS wishes to stop Clifton being turned into a food and drink area. In 2000 in Princess Victoria Street there were only 4 café/restaurants, now there are 12 (and 3 pubs).   There are 48 restaurants, coffee bars and pubs within 250 metres radius of this site.

· This 393 square metre site, i.e. 120 covers, could become the biggest restaurant in Clifton.

· Just think of the late night noise of that extra number of people walking down the street, getting into cars etc, ever more disturbance for residents. Strada, a much smaller site, has 88 covers, so more customers might be accommodated on this site.    The original application was for small retail units, which was far more acceptable.

· The proposed development is in the residential part of the street. People live above and opposite.

· There may well be opening windows - more noise, more bright lights at night and more cooking smells.

· No opening hours are specified. 

· There is no designated smoking area, which will result in more mess, noise and pavements blocked with smokers.

· The Royal Oak, Brunel Wine Bar and The Mall are across the road, The Grapes and Coronation Tap are in close proximity. Another A4 (drinking) use would be far worse than another A3 (restaurant).

· Prosecco, MeMe Chocolat, Posh Spice, Mall Deli Café, Bombay Spice, Emperor Court and Clifton Sausage are all in close proximity with Zizzi and Coffee 1 at the bottom of the Mall. All are licensed premises except for the Mall Deli and Coffee 1.

Planners state A3/A4 uses will NOT be permitted where they WOULD HARM RESIDENTIAL AMENITY through the number and proximity of other A3/A4 uses, noise, fumes, … unsightly refuse storage, flues and extensions, This is in the RESIDENTIAL part of the street. CHIS wishes to preserve our residential amenities. 

More details on the planning section of http://www.bristol.gov.uk/planning 
Please write to North and West Area Planning Team, City Development, Brunel House, St Georges Rd, BS1 5UY or email north.planning@bristol.gov.uk . 
Case Officer: Daniel Rogers Tel No: 0117 922 3766

Closing Date for objections: 2 December 2009    You must quote the application number. When writing as individuals about this development, make sure to state your context (resident, local shopkeeper, etc) as well as your reasons. Please help to stop this latest development by writing in  (looking at http://www.cliftonhotwells.org.uk may help). 

You may wish to use some of the above information.
This application will not enhance Clifton
NO MORE LARGE RESTAURANTS/ PUBLIC HOUSES IN OUR AREA

Contact for more details: Maggie Shapland, 97 Princess Victoria Street  

